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Dear parents,

The new school year is here! We welcome all children and
parents among us, and we firmly believe that you will all like
it at our EduArt kindergartens. I am very pleased with how
many parents decided to continue with us and thus enable
their children to experience another year at EduArt.

Tandem teaching takes place in all EduArt kindergartens.
This is the teaching style where two or more teachers are in
the classroom with the children at the same time. The
teachers complement each other, in which they create
weekly plans and daily preparations for classes together.
This modern method of teaching enables more effective
individualization of teaching, the possibility of dividing
children into groups, and mainly thanks to it, we can provide
very high-quality teaching. The female teachers, whether in
Czech or English, cooperate with each other, make full use of
their strengths and, of course, support each other. Together,
this enables them to prepare really interesting activities for
the children. The organization of the day is never haphazard
and the teacher (or teaching assistant) knows exactly what
they have to do in a certain part of the morning and what
their goal is. We want the children to feel good in the
classroom, and of course we strive to make our teachers feel
good too - in short, everyone has a good time. A pleasant
climate is the most important thing!

Personally, I am very much looking forward to the new
school year, which will be full of new challenges.

Most of all, I would like EduArt to continue flourishing as well
as it has in Vinohrady, Libuš, and Hloubětín.

I wish you a beautiful September!

Radka Wirthová
director and co-owner



WEEKLY THEMES
I feel great in kindergarten
How's it going in kindergarten?
Safe inside and outside
The town I live in

4.9. The beginning of the school year
7.9. Project day - Wright brothers - invention of the airplane
21.9. A trip around the kindergarten focused on safety
26.9. Blue class - Trip to the city center (Míru Square or I.P. Pavlova)
27.9. Green class - Retirement home

September in Vinohrady Kindergarten 
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EVENT CALENDAR 

During the first few days of September, we will say goodbye to the
holidays and welcome the new school year together. We will meet
new faces of friends and teachers. Together, we will share our
experiences from the holidays and summer days. Additionally, we will
visit the classroom and kindergarten, where we will get to know Edík.
In the second week of September, we’ll draw up common rules that
will help us feel good during our stay in the kindergarten. After
examining the rules inside the kindergarten, we will see what it looks
like outside and around the kindergarten, in which we will understand
the rules that protect us during our various trips and expeditions
outside.
In the last week of September, we will learn the difference between a
big city and a village, as well as find out where we live and where our
kindergarten is.



September marks the start of a new school year full
of fun and experiences. We will spend the first two
weeks getting to know the kindergarten and making
new friends. We will review all the rules and rituals, as
well as introduce the novelties that await us this
school year. After the summer break, we will also visit
the elderly at the Alzheimer Home. The following
week, we will focus on emotions and learn respect
and tolerance for others. Our favorite tool in the form
of the Emotional Briefcase will help us with this. New
this school year is the annual Colors project. In the
month of September, we will start with the color red,
which is often symbolized by the heart symbol.

4.9. The beginning of the school year
13.9. Alzheimer Home
19. - 20.9. Project day with EMOTION SUITCASE
27.9. Red day
28.9. Public holiday

September in Libuš Kindergarten

Welcome to the kindergarten
Emotions
Red Heart
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EVENT CALENDAR 

WEEKLY THEMES



September is here, and with it, we will embark on a new school year, where more new
adventures filled with fun and exploration await us. Together with Eda, we will reunite with
familiar faces and also make new friends in the kindergarden! In the first days of
September, we will share our summer holiday experiences, get to know new friends and
teachers, as well as explore the classroom, the kindergarden, and its surroundings. Since
we want everyone to feel comfortable and safe in the kindergarten, we will establish our
shared rules, which will help us learn mutual respect.
In the final week, we will set off on our first journey into Eda's realm. During the initial
project week, Eda will unveil the teaching profession to us and guide us through the
school and kindergarten environments. Additionally, we will focus on those whom we
don't see as often during the day, but are a crucial and irreplaceable part of the
kindergarden. We won't forget about our little turtles, Dandelion and Athena. Last but not
least, we will remind ourselves how to behave around animals and familiarize ourselves
with the lifestyle and care of terrestrial turtles. This way, we will preliminarily celebrate
Animal Day. 

4.9. The beginning of the school year
20.9. Angels in a Fur Coat - "Animals from the farm" (Blue class
+ Yellow class) 
21.9. Angels in fur coats "Animals from the farm" (Red class,
Orange class, Green class) 
25. - 29.9. Project week "Teachers”

EVENT CALENDAR 

Hello in Kindergarten! 
About Our Rules 
Our Kindergarten Full of
Friends 
Teacher and Educator
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September in Hloubětín Kindergarten 

WEEKLY THEMES



This month, together with our Edík, we will start our year-long journey through a world full of
fun and discoveries! In the first few weeks, we will get to know new and existing friends and
teachers. Together with Edík, we will walk through the cozy corners of our nursery to review
the important rules that will help us all feel great and safe during our stay. What's more, we
will also learn how to walk safely on the streets. But that's not all! During our journey, we will
also delve into an exciting project topic - "JUNGLE ANIMALS." This topic will transport us to
distant places, where we will discover wonderful exotic environments and get to know the
fascinating creatures that live in them .Children will enjoy learning, discovering and creating.  
Whether we're at home in our nursery or in the far jungle, one thing we can be sure of is that
this month will be full of fun and unforgettable moments.
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September in Vinohrady Nursery

We fly back to the nursery
We travel in and out of the nursery
Project week: Animals in the jungle 

WEEKLY THEMES


